
Beaufort Hill Primary School 

Newsletter  

November 2024 

Please find included in this newsletter 

events planned for  this term, including 

our Christmas celebrations. 

 

 

CAR PARK 

Thank you for your patients with the demoli-

tion of the former Pen-Y-Cwm site. 

Hopefully the car parking area will be made 

available to us in the very near future. 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 2024 

We will be marking Remembrance Day on Monday 11th November with the sounding of the last 

post, played by Mr. Patrick O’Leary.  Children in Year One and Year Two will visit the cenotaph at 

Beaufort on Friday 8th November and the School Councillors in Year Six will be invited to join Mr. 

Brookman at the Remembrance service on Sunday 10th November.  Poppies are currently on sale at 

school. Other items for sale include slap bands and are all priced at 50p. 

 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

Parent Consultations  are planned for  

Monday 18th November and Tuesday 19th  

November 2024.  

Please note Year Five consultations with Mrs. Ec-

cles and Mrs. Jones are planned for Wednesday 

20th and Thursday 21st November. 

Individual letters for appointments will be sent 

home with the children. 

All after school clubs remain as the first half of the Autumn Term.  

‘Inspiring and exciting all to become respectful life-long learners’ 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Children in Need event.  Pudsey Bear will be visiting school. 

Children are invited to wear some thing spotty or casual 

clothes. Voluntary donations will be forwarded to the Chil-

dren in Need  charity. 



 

  DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 15th November   Children in Need event.  Pudsey Bear will be visiting school. Children are invited to wear some 

     thing spotty or casual clothes. Voluntary donations will be forwarded to the Children in Need 

     charity. 

Christmas Concerts 

Tuesday 3rd December   Year One and Year Two performance at 2.00 p.m.  

Wednesday 4th December   Year One and Year Two performance at 5.00 p.m. 

Thursday 5th December   Year Three and Year Four performance at 2.00 p.m. 

Monday 9th December   Year Three and Year Four performance at 5.00 p.m.  

Tuesday 10th December   Year Five and Year Six performance at 2.00 p.m.  

Thursday 12th December   Year Five and Year Six performance at 5.00 pm 

Monday 16th December   Nursery and Reception performance at 10.00 a.m.  

Tickets for all concerts will become available on Monday 25th November.  

Christmas Activities 

Thursday 5th December   School choir to sing at the Ebbw Vale Schools carol concert at Christchurch. 

Wednesday 11th December  Christmas Lunch Day for Reception, Year One and Year Two. Children are invited to wear  

     Christmas jumpers or casual clothes.   

Thursday 12th December   Christmas Lunch Day for Year Three, Year Four, Year Five and Year Six.  Children are invited to  

     wear Christmas jumpers or casual clothes.   

Friday 13th December   Whole school trip (excluding Nursery) to Beaufort Theatre to watch a performance of  

     Jack and the Beanstalk pantomime.  

     £11.25 per child to include a panto picnic  - further details to follow.  

Wednesday 18th December   PTA Christmas Disco. Infants at 4.00 pm and Juniors at 5.15 pm.  

 

Christmas Parties 

Monday 16th December   Year Three and Year Four  - party during the afternoon 

Tuesday 17th December  Year Five and Year Six   -   party during the afternoon.  

Tuesday 17th December               Reception, Years One and Two  - party during the afternoon. 

Children are invited to wear party clothes or Christmas jumpers to school on the day of their party. 

Friday 20th December   Children may wear Christmas jumpers, fancy dress costumes or casual clothes to   

     school. 

 

School will close at 1.30pm on  Friday 20th December and will re-open for the spring term on Monday 6th January.   

 

I wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas. 

    

 


